

March 20, 2014

Brian Patterson, P.E.
Bohannan Huston Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87107


Re:	Amended Drainage Report for Del Webb Phase 1 and 2 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-12-14 (H09D017C)

Dear Mr. Patterson,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-12-14, the above referenced report is approved for amended drainage report to address the water blocks on Iron Creek Lane, Goose Lake Trail and Coyote Creek Trail.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have any questions or would like to meet, you can contact me at 924-3986.
					
				Sincerely,
							
				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Hydrology
				Planning Dept.
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